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Our theme is All About Me 
 

Personal, Social, 
Emotional 
Development (PSE) 

Children will be taking on roles within our continuous provision. We have turned our 
role play area into an aeroplane. Children will have the opportunity to take on small 
responsibilities such as being helping hands and pouring their own drink at snack 
time. 

Physical 
Development (PD) 

Skillwise sports is every Friday morning so children can come into nursery with 
trainers and tracksuit pants.  Children will be doing lots of hall activities – sometimes 
I’m like a tree my ARMS stick out like BRANCHES and sometimes I’M like a snail and 
go – VERY SLOW. Sometimes we STOMP, CHOMP and ROAR like a DINOSAURS. 

Communication & 
Language (CL) 

Children will be continuing to share their summer diaries, talking about their holidays 
and talking about our families. For example, who’s in our family? 
 

Literacy (LD) The story of the week is SHINE / What Makes Me a Me?  We will be learning about 
being different and having unique qualities.  

Mathematical 
Development (MD) 

Children will have opportunities to go on number hunts around the indoor and 
outdoor environments. We will be looking for numbers 1-10. Children can keep their 
eyes peeled for numbers outside of nursery e.g. car registrations, house numbers 
etc.  

Understanding the 
World (UW) 

Children will be learning and talking about special events/learning about different 
cultures/the different people we see on our holidays e.g. what did they look like?  

Expressive Arts & 
Design (EAD) 

Children will be continuing to collage paper plate faces, talking about different 
textures – fluffy, curly or straight hair, skin colour etc. Children will use a wide range 
of materials to create their faces.  Children will be shining their light making mirrors, 
stars and exploring the glitter shining in our playdough and water. 

Nursery Challenge Being more independent putting our shoes and coats on. A polite request please 
allow children’s shoes to be easily fastened e.g. straps rather than buckles also 
reminding our little ones to ask a teacher when needing the toilet. Thank you!   

Other Information Thank you to all our nursery parents who attended the reading workshop we hope 
you all found it helpful. 
New parents can follow us on our twitter account @NewburghNursery. We also have 
a notice board by Nursery door which contains useful information. 
Important Dates:- Skillwise Sports Friday mornings.   
More dates to follow over the coming weeks. 

 

Any questions please see me after Nursery. Thank you for your continued support.  

Mrs Verrill, Miss Menarry, Miss Renner 


